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April 7, 2023 e~Funds for Schools
Shenandoah School Corporation has officially transitioned to e-Funds for Schools! This new system allows you
to make a variety of payments (student meals, curricular/textbook fees, Pre-K tuition, After School Care, and
more) online and will automatically update the student’s balance in PowerSchool. Payments can be made
from anywhere, at any time, and on any device via Credit Card or directly from a bank account!

Instructions

A link to the new system, along with step-by-step instructions can be found here. Our previous system, K-12
Payment Center, has been turned off and is no longer available (any remaining funds have been transferred
and will be available immediately).

Breakfast/Lunch Deposits

Cafeteria staff will no longer be able to take cash in the breakfast/lunch line. While we encourage parents to
take full advantage of this new system, those who wish pay by cash or check can do so by putting payment in
an envelope with the student's full name and student number on it. The envelope should be delivered to the
school office before the school day begins.

Tech Assistance

Please be sure to carefully read through the instructions above. In order to register for an account, you will
need your student ID number. If you do not know this number, you can find it in PowerSchool. If you have
additional questions or need technical assistance, please email Techhelp@shenandoah.k12.in.us.

“Meeting students where they are and leading them forward...every student, every day”
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